
To the City of Mountain View, CA, City Clerk's Office 

RE: Proposed Utility Rate Increases, for the year 2024-2025 

As a senior citizen on a fixed income, I object to the proposed July 1, 2024 
increase in utility bills. Utilities are not optional for citizens of any age. 
Utilities are necessities. 

Mountain View has money to spend unwisely, right now, such as giving $700, no 
strings attached, to individuals that want to finish their high school education. 

Those funds, and other monies that are being spent unwisely, should be used 
before ever coming to residents and asking for increases in the cost of our basic 
needs and services. 

Most seniors I know have cut back on utilities to the point of ridiculousness, 
in order to keep their costs lower.

Please, reconsider this proposed increase to our Utility Rates. 

Thank you, 
C: 

(!:!lji/i-
RJ Devincenz
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JUN 2 0 2024

C\TY CLERK
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